

## City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

August 16, 1991

Mark Goodwin, P.E. D. Mark Goodwin & Associates Post Office Box 90606 Albuquerque, New Mexico 87199

RE: GRADING/PAVING PLAN FOR MAIN POST OFFICE EXPANSION (J-14/D95) RECEIVED AUGUST 6, 1991

Dear Mr. Goodwin:

Based on the information provided on your submittal of August 6, 1991, listed you will find certain concerns that will need to be addressed prior to final approval.

- 1. Copy of replat showing the split of Tract 13.
- 2. Where does the internal storm sewer system tie into? If it ties to the pump station, then what will happen if the pump station fails to operate?
- 3. Please indicate on the plan drawing that there is at least \%% slope to drain the parking lot.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to call me at 768-2650.

Cordially,

Bernie J. Montoya, C.E. Engineering Assistant

BJM/bsj (WP+2853)

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

Walter H. Nickerson, Jr., P.E. Assistant Director Public Works **ENGINEERING GROUP** 

Telephone (505) 768-2500